
 

 

  



  



 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
A Big welcome to Liana and Tahlia who have joined us at David Street School.   Nau mai, haere mai ki te Kura o Rawiri. 

 

Newsletter 23 Sept 2021 

 

Friday Lunch Orders 
There are  

NO Friday Lunch Orders  
During Level 2. 

 

Term 3 finishes on Friday 1 October at the 
normal time of 3pm. 
 

Term 4 begins on Monday 18 October and 
ends on Tuesday 14 December. 
 

Values Awards  

David Street School celebrates children who have 

been showing our school values in their behaviour 

and actions at school.  

Recipients of the Principals Awards were: 
 

Jaeda Zwart:  
Jaeda displays all the school values all the time. 
 She is kind, caring, hard-working and self-reflective 
in all areas. Jaeda is a true valued member of our 
classroom. 

Te Rukei Karauira:  
Te Rukei received her award for showing great 
courage and leadership through helping others with 
 te reo this week. She always strives for her best in 
all areas. 
 

Aqua-Lee Rangi:  
Aqua-Lee received her award for being a determined learner who thinks about how she can be 

‘Better Every Single Time’. She is diligent and shows respect for her learning. Aqua-Lee is kind and 

shows empathy to others. 

Anya Clark-Robinson:  
Anya’s dedication to her learning is visible through her improved literacy. She models our school 
values in the way that she takes responsibility for her learning. 

Mikayla Pakeho:  
Mikayla received her award for being a reflective learner. She takes responsibility for thinking 

about her  

learning focus, especially in reading, making sure that she thinks about what she needs to be 

successful. Mikayla should be very proud of the progress she has made. 

Grace Clark:  
Grace received her award for being a respectful learner and role model at all times. She sets a 
great example for others by showing all the David Street Values even when no-one is watching. 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Room 18 - Investigators 
Room 18 enjoyed “Investigating Change” last week while creating some amazing Bubble Art.  
We learnt about what changes we could make to our water by adding some dish wash liquid, food colouring and air!  We then used the 
bubbles to create some beautiful patterns on our paper!  Room 18 are AMAZING Investigators, working together and learning about 
change.  

Hockey Draw 2021    
All games at Morrinsville College 
 

Thursday September 23 Year 5 & 6 

    
3.30 pm DSS Green      vs. Tatuanui Gold.   field 1 
4.00 pm  DSS Orange   vs. Tahuna Gold.      field 1 
4.00 pm DSS Yellow     vs  St Joes Rockers   field 2 
4 .30 pm  St Joes Hot Shots  vs.  DSS White  field 1
  

Friday September 24  Year 3 & 4 
3.30pm  St Joes All Stars  vs  DSS Blue    field 1 
3.30ppm  Tahuna Red         vs  DSS Red    field 2 

  

Morrinsville Athletics Club 

2021/2022 Season 

Register online at 

www.sporty.co.nz/morrinsvilleaa 

First Club night Tuesday Oct 26, 

5.45pm, Morrinsville College grounds 

Ages 2-14 

Enquiries: morrinsvilleaac@gmail.com 

We would like to thank everyone for your ongoing support of our morning and afternoon drop off and pick up routines. These routines will 
remain in place until further notice. Keep updated via our facebook page or Hero app. 
 

Reminder:  We are encouraging all students to come onsite by themselves or with school friends at our entry gates. All visitors/parents where it 
is essential for them to come onto the school grounds during the day must wear a mask, enter via our main gate, and sign in.  

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

  

Yummy Apple Stickers - Extension 
Yummy Stickers Collection has been extended until everyone in the country is at level 2.  So keep sending in your stickers!   
Yummy stickers will then be converted into a winning share of the $200,000 sports prize pool from DG Sport for our school. 

                          
 

 

 

 
 

A quality OSCAR approved Before, After School care and School Holiday 
programme at David Street School. 

 

The Care for Kids Holiday Programme for Term 3 will run as follows: 
                         

Monday 4th October – Friday 8th October 
                       Monday 11th October – Friday 15th October 

Full day (over 5 hrs) is $40.00 
Half day (5hrs or less) is $30.00 

 

To enroll your child please go to our online enrolment site  
 https://enrolmy.com/care-for-kids     

 Or contact Pia 0273 691263 or email careforkids@davidst.school.nz 

Please book early as there are limited spaces available. 
 

Please be aware once your child's enrolment is confirmed  
you will be charged if they are absent unless we have received a 

minimum of a weeks' notice of the change. 

 
 

Junior Poetry Finals 
Our Junior Poetry Festival was held on Wednesday morning.  It was a difficult decision for our judges from Morrinsville Intermediate 
School, Mrs Andrea Devane, Anessa Ginever, and Rhys Gibberd. 
Congratulations to the place getters from each junior year, and to all of our poetry finalists who presented poems today, you were all 

amazing.  Place Getters: 
 
 

 

 

Year 1 
1st   Ryan Garrud 
2nd   Ayla Clark 
3rd   Shaylah Murray 

Year 2 
1st   Gemma Semmens  - Poetry Cup Winner 
2nd.   Lincoln Jamieson 
3rd.    Moss Byers 

What Will Livestock Day 2021  
Look Like For Us... 

 

Level 1: Livestock Day will run as usual under our normal 
programme.  
 

Level 2: Restrictions will be in place for us to meet COVID 
requirements.  
Only 1 adult per student or 1 adult to 2 students if possible.  
Scanning on to the school ground required.  
Face masks will be required by all adults and social 
distancing at all times. 
No visitors/audience from outside of those entered. 
 

Level 3:   No Livestock Day can be held at this Level. 
 

Group Day 2021:  A decision will be made on October 
18th if this will go ahead as planned based on COVID 
Levels and recommendations.  
 

 

Livestock Day Term 4 
All children who reigistered for Livestock Day were given an information sheet hand-out yesterday.  The $5 fee is now due.   
Our preferred method of payment is via internet banking -  David Street School 12-3437-0000066-00. Please reference your child’s 
name and ‘Livestock’.   Alternatively you can send the payment in a named envelope, to the school office with your child. 

https://enrolmy.com/care-for-kids
mailto:careforkids@davidst.school.nz

